Saripalli Pydi Raju
President
Vedurla Narava

To Whom It may Concern

Having served the village Vedurla Narava for 20 years, it has been a dream to see my village
grow and develop. It gives me great joy that Anand and Rosie who have lived in America and
moved to our area Vedurla Narava, have set up a children's home and are now working on Hope
Academy School. I have seen many lives being transformed through the children's home and the
upcoming Hope Academy will help the kids of our village and community exponentially.

Hope Academy is a great project for the welfare of the people of Vedurla Narava and the
surrounding communities. The possibilities of vocational training and spoken English for adults
of the village is something beyond our imagination. I am very happy that this project is taking
place in our village and I know it will raise the quality of living of our people. Our kids can dare
to dream now.

I wish the best and looking forward for the completion and execution of Hope Academy. I offer
my support in any way possible.

Sincerely,
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